
LANDSCAPE AND VISUAL ASSESSMENT

The proposed site is located within the boundary of 
Moray Council�s designated Spey Valley Special 
Landscape Area (SLA). As the development will result 
in changes to the landscape, it is important that we 
examine and consider any potential effects on the 
land, views and visual amenity experienced by people 
living in and visiting the area.

KEY CONSIDERATIONS

Proposed layout

Site location

The visualisations prepared for this event are 
indicative, based on early design work and will be 
subject to change in response to developments in 
design, feedback from the public and other 
stakeholders. The potential to mitigate adverse 
landscape and visual effects will continue to be 
explored through careful siting and design, ensuring 
for example that screening and infrastructure 
materials and finishes are specified to help match 
the development with its surroundings.
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